
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Notice of Board Meeting 
Real Options for City Kids (R.O.C.K.) is holding a board 

meeting on Monday, September 14th from 6-8pm. Due 
to the COVID19 pandemic this meeting will be held 

virtually. 
 

This meeting is open to the public. 
To attend, please email hanna@rocksf.org by 9/8/20 

and the virtual meeting details will be shared. 
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